From: Marsha Fox [mailto:island_chickie_24@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 9:45 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen®@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Objection

Regarding D.P Murphy Inc moving into the Borden-Carleton community we do not need or want another gas station.
We need to keep our current ones Howatts and Ceretties grocery as they have been providing us with ALL our needs for
the last 50 plus years!!! Yes , we do need a 24 hour restaurant for our truckers that get stuck for days at a time during
bridge shut downs, but not another gas station!!! Please listen to the community and stand up for whats right.

Thanks for your time.

Marsha Fox

Sent from my iPhone



